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May 11, 2023

Dear Hamtramck High School Families,

As we approach the end of the school year, I know our students are experiencing a variety of
emotions. Our seniors are getting ready to embark on a new journey and the rest of our students
are celebrating a year of success, growth and development. These are important things to
recognize, however, I encourage you to talk with your children about safe celebrations.

Many of our students are new drivers, learning how to be safe and cautious. Please reinforce the
importance of following safe driving practices, especially around the school during arrival and
dismissal. We have many students who walk and bike to school. Driving recklessly or
distractedly puts all people on the road in danger, including the driver. Our commitment to safety
does not start at the front door, it extends into the community. Please encourage your child to be
conscious and considerate of all drivers and pedestrians.

We take the safety of our students, staff, and community seriously, and it is our responsibility to
ensure that everyone is aware of the potential dangers on the road. I encourage you to talk to
your children about being conscious and considerate of all drivers and pedestrians.

Thank you for your continued support in keeping our students safe. Together, we can celebrate
the accomplishments of our students while ensuring that they remain safe and responsible.

Sincerely,

Jaleelah Ahmed

Jaleelah Hassan Ahmed

Superintendent


